
 
September – November  2015 

 
Dear Praying Friends, 
 
(1 John 4:4) “Ye are of God, little children, and have overcome them: because greater is he that is in you, 
than he that is in the world.” (1 Peter 5:7) “Casting all your care upon him; for he careth for you.”  
 
We are so grateful that our God is greater than any man, beast or terrorist that could ever come against us. We claim 
His promises not only on the mission field, but while we are here in the homeland as well. 
 
We have been on furlough since August 5th. We have visited several of our supporting churches and have been in two 
Missions Conferences. Thank you, Pastors and friends for having us in your church for either a meeting or a conference 
to report on what God has been doing through us on the mission field. 
 
We are grateful to the Bowers family for the use of the church van for the two months of September and October. We 
are grateful to Lois’ folks, Pastor Cal and Clara Jones, for providing us with a vehicle to use as we travel for meetings 
and conferences for the rest of our furlough. God is good!  
 
Our youngest daughter, Brianna, is in her first semester at BJU and our eldest, Katie, is in her final year. Both are doing 
their best to accomplish their goal of achieving the best grade possible on their homework, quizzes, reports and exams. 
We will be spending Thanksgiving break with Lois’ cousin and his family at their home in North Carolina. 
 
The works in Honduras are still going great in our absence. Brother Alvaro Paz (the lawyer) is preaching all services in 
our main church in La Trejo, San Pedro Sula, and Pastor Evans Chavarria is preaching in the Real del Puente work on 
Sunday afternoons. Paul’s cousin, Bruce and Bonnie Howell, have been helping out by preaching once a month and 
presenting the Lord’s Supper as Bruce is ordained. We are still praying for a national ordained Pastor for the work in La 
Trejo. We are still looking for a building or property for a building, for the work in Real del Puente. 
 
The Mission has approved our furlough for up to a year. If you want us for a meeting or a missions conference, please 
contact us through our Email Address: honduras4christ@live.com; or our cell: (863) 254-1552. 
 
Praises: 

1. Answered prayer for a road-worthy vehicle to travel to meetings and conferences. 
2. Answered prayer for the two servants of God who are taking our place in our two works in Honduras. 
3. Answered prayer for a place to stay wherever we travel. 

   
Prayer Requests: 

1. Pray for Katie and Nana’s university expenses. 
2. Pray for safety on the highway as we travel to visit churches and conferences. 
3. Pray for a national ordained Pastor for our church in La Trejo, San Pedro Sula. 
4. Pray for a building or property for our second work in Real del Puente. 
5. Pray for Brother Alvaro Paz as he preaches in Trejo and Pastor Evans Chavarria in Real del Puente. 
6. Pray for Nana in the challenges of her first semester at BJU. Pray for Katie in her last year at BJU and her 

future plans seeking God’s will for her life. 
7. Pray for the additional support we need.  

 
In Christ for lost souls,  
Paul & Lois Howell 

 

Sending Church: Winkler Road Baptist Church, 5770 Winkler Road, Ft. Myers, FL 
33919,  (239) 481-2848 www.winklerbaptist.org  
Mission Agency: Baptist Mid-Missions, PO Box 308011, Cleveland, OH 44130 

	


